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Office of the Director

January 16, 1950

Dr. Georg Steindorff
11581 Cumpston Street
North Hollywood, California

Dear Dr. Steindorff:

Thank you for your letter of January 6, in which you have raised
several questions concerning the contract proposal which we sub-
mitted to you in December to cover publication of your Coptic
Grammar. We believe that it will not be difficult to find a
ground on which we can meet. With this in mind, we have drawn up
a second contract proposal for your consideration.

Concerning Paragraph 6, which deals with author'!'s alterations,

we would like to propose that you limit yourself to possible
alterations and additions so that the cost thereof will not exceed
$300.00. This figure is in excess of the alterations allowance
usually maede to authors,which is 10 per cent of the composition cost.

Although it is contrary to our practice with regard to subsidized
publications where no provision is made for refund of the subsidy,
we have restudied our financial estimate and find that by pricing
the book at $5.00 we shall be able to offer you az royalty of

12% per cent of net receipts. We make this offer in the belief
that the book will be able to carry & price of $5.00 and that the
Bollingen Foundation will have no objection to this arrsngement.

We are willing to rewrite Paragraph 10 so that you will receive
20 free copies instead of the 10 previocusly allotted.

The change in title which you propose is algo agreeable to us.

By refergnce to our letter to you of December 14, 1949, with which
we submitted to you our first contract proposal, you will note

that we are anxious to have your assurance in the matter of rights.
You have not mentioned this problem in your letter of January 6,

and your suggested rewording of the title renews the question in my
mind. Even though the work at hand may be a "completely revised and
enlarged edition", does it contein material taeken from your earlier

work,_Die Koptische Grammatik, and if so, in whose hand are the
rights to this material? An answer to this question is of paramount
importance.

We ghall not be able to commission Dr. Augustin to proceed with the
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work, nor shall we be able to conclude an agreement with the

Bollingen Foundation until our agreement with you has been executed.

If you find that the present contract proposal satisfies your

question, we hope you will return it as soon as possible, having
affixed your signature to both page 3 and the codieil. Should any

of our adjusted proposals raise further questions in your mind, we know
you will feel free to place your questions before us.

Sincerely yours,

W T (ven,

W. T. Couch
Director
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